
 

KALAMA CITY COUNCIL  

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 

WATER/SEWER/STORMWATER 

          2021 RATE INCREASE PROPOSAL 

          THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2020 
 

 

The Kalama City Council will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 

Thursday NOVEMBER 19, 2020 at 7pm to discuss proposals for 

utility rate increases for 2021 and increasing connection fees 

based on the needs of the utility systems.  The hearing will be held 

via Zoom with information on access available on the City 

website.   Questions can be sent to cityclerk@kalama.com or call 

360-673-4561.   Information is also available on the City website 

www.cityofkalama.com 

 
 

 

Coni McMaster 

Clerk/Treasurer  

(360) 673-4561 
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